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OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020 

Dear YCSD Families, 

As we look ahead to the upcoming school year, division staff are developing plans to create a safe and effective 
start to the 2020-21 school year. We are approaching this work thoughtfully, collaboratively and with a profound 
sense of responsibility. 

As always, our work is guided by a core set of principles that reflect our highest priorities: the health and safety of 
our students and employees, the consistent delivery of high-quality educational experiences for all students and 
the engagement of our school community. 

We are inviting our families and staff members to provide information that will help inform the planning team's 
recommendation to the superintendent through a brief online survey. Parents/guardians are asked to complete 
this survey separately for each child that will be enrolled in a YCSD school for the 2020-21 school year. You can 
simply reuse the same link to complete the survey for each child. We ask that you please complete the survey by 
Tuesday, June 30. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YCSDFamilySurvey 

Our goal is to share a final plan as soon as we are able so our employees and families can prepare for the new 
school year. We will keep you informed along the way through email, social media and website updates and will 
continue to accept feedback and questions through the askycsd email account. I encourage you to stay connected 
for the latest information about this important work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Victor Shandor, Ed.D. 
Division Superintendent 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YCSDFamilySurvey
mailto:askycsd@ycsd.york.va.us

